Tyndale Primary School, Tyndale Avenue, Yate, Bristol,
BS37 5EX

Telephone: 01454 867180

Email: admin@tyndaleprimary.co.uk

www.tyndaleprimaryschool.com
Headteacher: Ms K Parkhouse

Tuesday 1st November 2022

New EYFS Paren min n Even

We are excited to announce that we are holding an Open Evening on Tuesday 15th November 2022 at 5 - 6pm for
new prospective parents, who have children due to start school in September 2023.

In addition to this, we’d love to show you the school in action!
We are hosting parent tours and a stay and play session:

e Parent Tours: Tuesday 22nd November 9.30am & 10.30am

e Stay and Play Taster Session: Thursday 24th November at 9.15 - 10.15am
(& Parent Tour at 9.30am whilst your children play)

e Parent Tour - Friday 25th November at 9.15am

No appointments are necessary, please just arrive on the time and date of the Open Evening or the event you wish
to attend.

| very much look forward to meeting with you, alongside our EYFS teacher and showing you our lovely school.
For more Information call: 01454 867180

or visit our website: www.tyndaleprimaryschool.com

Kind regards,

oo

Ms K Parkhouse

(Headteacher)

‘)GREENSHAW

LEARNING TRUST

Tyndale Primary School is proud to be a part of the Greenshaw Learning Trust, which is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England &
Wales, company number 7633694, registered office Greenshaw Learning Trust, Grennell Road, Sutton, Surrey, SM1 3DY
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